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M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: February 14, 2006 

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Jennifer Bruno, Policy Analyst 

RE: Closing hearing and filing Proposed Block 22 soccer stadium and South Main Small 
Area Plan 

 
On February 1, 2005, the City Council held a briefing and a Public Hearing to consider a 
Soccer Stadium for Block 22 (bounded by Main Street and 200 West, 600 and 700 South), 
and a Small Area Plan for South Main Street, the area surrounding Block 22.  The 
Administration presented these proposals to the Council and the Real Salt Lake 
professional Major League Soccer organization, in anticipation of finding a site in 
downtown Salt Lake City for development of a professional soccer stadium.   The City 
Council took public comment and continued the Public Hearing to a future date. 
 
In October 2005 the Real Salt Lake organization announced that the location of their 
permanent stadium facility would be in Sandy, Utah.  The decision renders the Block 22 
proposal and the South Main Street Small Area Plan extraneous. 
 
Therefore, the Administration is recommending that the City Council close the Public 
Hearing and instruct the City Recorder to file the petition without further action.   
 
POTENTIAL MATTER AT ISSUE 
 
The Council may wish to discuss with the Administration if any elements of the South 
Main Street Small Area Plan are relevant to include in the update of the Downtown 
Master Plan, or if the South Main Street Small Area Plan should be revised to stand on 
its own (without the soccer stadium).  This area could become an increasingly important 
part of downtown in the next decade, particularly as the Federal Courthouse expands. 
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